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Temple Beth David’s   

July, 2011 Lifelong Learning 
 

• Cultural Learning: In Tammuz we 

will explore the legacy of the Jews 

of the Ottoman Empire and Turkey 

 

• Hebrew:  Tutoring in T’fillah, 

Hebrew Reading, and 

Comprehension   
 

 

 

In Tammuz  (July 3rd - July 31st), we will explore the rich cultural legacy 

of the Jews of the Ottoman Empire and Turkey.   

 

From July 10th - 18th, Rochester will celebrate the 11th year of the JCC 

Ames Amzalak Rochester Jewish Film Festival.  The diverse films offered 

this year look to be engaging, thought-provoking, and uplifting.  Pick up a 

brochure on the Shabbat table or download one at www.rjff.org.  Organize film

-going groups with discussions afterwards.  We can all enjoy and enrich our 

summer with what our wonderful city has to offer, while at the same time 

supporting our JCC. 

 

On Shabbat, July 16th, in our morning services and during our after-kiddush 

discussion, we will revisit some of the Young Turks, unique personalities, and 

enduring legends of the Jews who lived in the Ottoman Empire and Turkey.  At 

kiddush, we will enjoy Sephardic cuisine of Turkey (and if we’re lucky, 

Turkish coffee).  Rabbi Berg will facilitate our community learning. 

 

Tutoring in T’fillah, Hebrew Reading and Comprehension -- Call or email 

Rabbi Berg if you would like to join our T’fillah Group, begin or continue your 

Hebrew learning.  Free of charge for Temple Beth David members.  Tel. 

585.319.4407; rabbiavivaberg@gmail.com.  


